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Metropolitan Edison Company
Post Office Box 480

Middletown, Pennsylvania 17057
717 944.4041

Writer's Direct Dial Number

December 27, 1979
GOL 1576

Mr. Boyce H. Grier, Director

Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Region 1

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue

King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Dear Sir:

Three Mile Island Nuclear Station, Unit I (TMI-1)
Operating License No. DPR-50
Docket No. 50-289
IE Bulletin 79-18

The response to I. E. Bulletin 79-18 was due on December 21, 1979, per
our letter of December 4, 1979 (GQL 1471). The action requested in items
1, 2 and 3 have been completed and are currently being formalized for
transmittal to your office. The responses to these items will bhe
submitted by January 4, 1980. The time table for completion of the
corrective action, as requested per item 4, has not been completed. We
request an extension to submit the response to item 4 until January

31, 1980.

The bulletin allows the response to be submitted 30 days after startup,
consequently, our extension request for TMI-1 is within these guidelines.

Sincerely,

Kede

J. G. Herbein
Vice President
Nuclear Operations
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